
PRYAA and GFL Sports, Inc. Cheerleading 

Media Consent Waiver and Release Fall 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

During the cheerleading season, teams and squads will be involved in activities that require taking 
pictures and developing videos for public media (such as internet web design, videos, interviews 
and marketing publications). 

Please indicate below by initialing the preference for your child; whether it be to permit video 
and/or be photographed or to not.  

Please print and sign your name upon completion of the form; please include today’s date. If you 
have any questions regarding the above, please contact the PRYAA Cheer Board. 

I am the parent (guardian) of: 

________________________________Name of Participant      _______ Grade Fall 2024 

_____I hereby give consent for my child to be photographed, video recorded, and/or interviewed 
for possible use in football/cheerleading videos, websites, and  
football/cheerleading publications. I agree that use of photographs and/or videos does not 
constitute in any manner a waiver of PRYAA/GFL Sports, Inc. policies, programs, or rules. 

____I hereby request that my child NOT be photographed, video recorded, or interviewed for 
possible use in football/cheerleading videos, websites, and/or publications. 

Print Name of Parent (Guardian) ________________________________ 

Signature of Parent (Guardian) __________________________________ 

Date ______________ 




